
The A+ Foundation serves as  your way to connect with and give
back to District 129.  We are proud to support the students, staff
and alumni in West Aurora and are committed to see that
tradition continue and thrive.  

Therefore, we have created a Senior Class Celebration Fund for
parents, alumni, and community members to have the
opportunity to donate to all of the special events coming up this
Spring for the Class of 2022.  

Class of 2022 Senior Celebration Fund
Contact Ingrid Roney at ingridroney@sd129.org

Be Part of Something Special
Class of 2022 Senior Celebration Fund


